
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

            

 

    

     

      

 

  

           

           

          

            

        

 

            

             

         

 

             
             

                
              

       

 

                

        

 

 

          

  

  

NEWSLETTER 

DECEMBER 2022 

Work on the project has continued apace over the past months. 

New Team Members 

Jaycee Pownall, Research Associate 

Anni Molloy, Senior Trial Recruitment Co-ordinator 

Project Update 

Experts by Experience, NSPCC practitioners, Local Authorities and the research team 

came together at Development Days in September and December. Our Working 

Groups on Poverty Awareness, Neurodiversity and Intervention and Assessment have 

developed and delivered their workstreams to ensure the development of a holistic 

system of support to be delivered to families. 

Through a process of Coproduction, we have developed a new intervention, Infant 

Parent Support (IPS) for use in the trial. Referral Pathways and detailed Trial 

recruitment criteria for IPS have also now been established. 

Our Trial Steering Committee met for the first time in November. Professor Geraldine 
Macdonald (Chair), Mr Dean Grainger and Dr Pallab Majumder will have oversight of 
the work of the Trial. We welcome their expertise and insights. We have continued 
to work closely with our funder, What Works for Children’s Social Care, to implement 
a robust governance framework for the Trial. 

As we move into the spring, we are looking forward to progressing into the ‘live’ phase 

of the Trial and starting to recruit families. 

Judith Fisher, Project Manager – Judith.fisher@glasgow.ac.uk / 0141 201 9239 
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